



Dear Families of Camp Eva,

Camp Eva is on Saturday, September 14th. Please plan to arrive around 11:15 am at Youth Camp. The address is 12454 West Youth Camp Road Columbus, IN 47201. We will have tee shirts for the children to change into upon arrival. We will also have a secure check-in area where you will be welcomed and given a tag for your child and one that matches for you to pick up your child. Your child should bring a picture or item about their loved one or loved ones who have died. These will be shared in a group setting. Please bring these in a labeled envelope or Ziploc bag. A one-hour parent/family educational workshop about childhood grief will be offered to family members at the beginning of the camp.

Please plan to be back at Camp Eva by 5:10 pm. We encourage the children to participate in the entire camp. Should an emergency arise and you need to pick up your child early, please call my cell phone at 812-603-6827. You will need your tag for pick up.

Camp Eva will conclude with a family balloon release outside. We will have your child's camp items ready to take home at that time. Each child will receive some materials they used during camp, a craft, and a teddy bear. A survey will be included for you to complete and return with feedback for future use.

Please feel free to contact me at any time prior to camp with any questions. Again, I can be reached at 812-603-6827 or evashandsproject@gmail.com. Jessica Curd, who is also organizing Camp Eva and represents Our Hospice, can be reached at 812-314-8044 or jcurd@crh.org. We look forward to seeing you at Camp Eva!

Many blessings to you and your family,

Melissa